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Thank you for the opportunity to share the following update with Superintendents:

The Center for Educator Excellence will host external evaluators from the Council on Postsecondary Education on April 17 and 18.  Special thanks to everyone who has agreed to participate in a focus group or an individual interview.  

The Center is working in collaboration with the Northern Kentucky Cooperative for Educational Services to host a two-day Instructional Coaching workshop featuring Tricia McKale Skyles on September 30 and October 1, 2014.

Upcoming Partnership Academy networks include:
1.   School Counselors, April 18 from 11:00-2:00 (flyer attached)
2.   Instructional Coaches, April 21 from 4:00-6:00 
2.   Secondary Principals, April 23 from 8:00-11:30 (flyer attached)

Thank for your support of the Center for Educator Excellence! 
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